
Invitation to Support Our Upcoming 

Exhibition 

Dear Esteemed Art Patron, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming exhibition, "Visions of Tomorrow", which will open 

on March 15, 2024 at the City Art Museum. 

This exhibition aims to showcase the works of emerging artists who are reshaping the 

contemporary art landscape. To make this event a success, we kindly invite you to contribute to 

our fundraising efforts. 

Your generous support will help us cover the costs of installation, marketing, and artist 

compensation. In recognition of your contribution, we will prominently feature your name in our 

exhibition materials and provide exclusive invitations to the opening night gala. 

Contribution Levels: 

• Patron Level: $1,000 

• Benefactor Level: $5,000 

• Visionary Level: $10,000 

We hope you will join us in supporting the arts and inspiring the next generation of artists. 

For sponsorship opportunities, please contact us at info@cityartmuseum.org. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support the arts! 

Warmest regards, 

Your Name 

Director, City Art Museum 

mailto:info@cityartmuseum.org

